
 

 

13th October 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope you are all well. 

 

I wanted to update you on the consultation process for Plymouth High to Join the 

Thinking Schools Academy Trust.   

 

You'll remember that I wrote to you in September outlining our plans to join the 

Trust, and that we would post consultation material on our website in October. 

 

The link to our website for the consultation material is in the 'About Us' section of 

our website, here is the link.  From this page you can follow the link to the full 

consultation materials. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 
 

Simon Underdown. 

Headteacher. 

 
 

https://www.phsg.org/page/?title=Thinking+Schools+Academy+Trust&pid=123

